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Comments: I am in support of this land exchange as it will only improve usage of underutilized public land. We've

been coming to and living in the Big Sky area for over 20 years. This proposal is well-supported by the citizens of

the area and needed to help support the continued (and seemingly unstoppable!) growth of the area. Our family

loves Montana and all it has to offer, and believe this will only continue to benefit the state, it's residents, and it's

visitors. I believe these lands are meant to be explored, used, and loved by the people with interests in the area

and this proposal does exactly that - and most importantly, does not harm or overutilize it due to the conservation

easements. 


